
We found a Buckhannon family with six children in need of some gi8s for Christmas.  No one 
person would adopt this family because of their size. They are in need of clothing, shoes and 
toys. 
 
We at Holy Rosary were hoping that we could all pitch in and give this family a nice Christmas. 
We are working with the SalvaEon Army Angel Tree Project and we hope that you will donate to 
this worthy cause. 
 
For the next few weeks, we will place a basket up front marked “Angel Tree.”  If we could all 
donate toward this project, we have willing shoppers who will do all the purchasing and make 
sure that the family receives the gi8s. But we need to act fast, as the donaEons are due back at 
the SalvaEon Army by December 5. 
 

Please drop your donaEons in the baskets (or send them in to the parish office) on these days: 
 

November 18 and 19 

November 25 and 26 

December 2 and 3 (5inal	day)	
 

Thank	you	for	helping	others	during	this	Christmas	Season!	
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